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25/05/2021  13:21:482021/1813/P COMMNT Nan Kay-Walton Erecting a mast on such a sensitive site would be absolute vandalism, in that it would destroy the precious 

sensation of freedom and "a place to breathe" that the green space and open sky, offered by Regent's Park 

Road and Primrose Hill. 

Impedimenta, such as this mast, would utterly destroy a valuable and rare piece of open space which is much 

needed in our congested city. The beautiful surroundings are enjoyed, not only by residents but millions of 

visitors. Erection of the mast will only serve to degrade the area.
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